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Good morning .

I am a recedent of lymm. My self my husband and my two children have lived in lymm for
5 years . I must strongly object to the new builds on the following rds.

This green belt land should not be for sale nor be able to be built on. It provided an
important part of lymm . Fresh air and the ability for our children to walk free with nature.
We do not need more houses built in lymm that are so costly that no one can afford to
purchase them .

I live on  where new builds have just been built and have been standing empty for
months now. The traffic down the menshioned Rd is already bad and causing it to be
unsafe when walking children to school .

Kind Regards
Jamie Morrison




